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Comment:

Honoring preferred pronouns is a harmless courtesy to all as long as the court has a process for excluding
pronouns that would make a mockery of the practice. An example might be, "His Royal Highness." There would
be limited occasions to honor such a pronoun, since the U.S. does not recognize titles of nobility. Another case
where pronouns might be abused would be those who subscribe to the "sovereign citizen" viewpoint. As long as
there is a standard of good faith use of preferred personal pronouns, it makes sense that the court would honor
those pronouns.



